
Hi Everyone, 
 
I hope this finds you well and looking forward to the weekend! The weeks seem to be going by faster 
and faster as we move further into fall and closer to the holidays.  
 
Monday and Tuesday of next week (23rd & 24th) we will be hosting executives from UCP National and 
Affiliate Agencies throughout the south, northeast and midwest regions. We will spend the bulk of our 
time in Rooms 231 and 232 with a hybrid meeting format, however, will also be touring the Cleveland 
Clinic to show our partnership; looking at our programs; and doing a full facility tour at 10:30 am on 
Tuesday. We will be bringing in some speakers from the community (Jenn Brunkow from CGB and a 
representative from Gallagher Benefits Services).  
 
Mike and team have been hard at work to make the building look spectacular, and I know you will all do 
your part in that - as well as welcoming our guests. Please feel free to greet anyone and introduce 
yourself and talk a little bit about what you do. I am sure they will find it interesting. 
 
I am looking forward to showing off the incredible work of all our team members – and talking about the 
amazing accomplishments of those in our programs. 
 
Please feel free to be in touch with me any time. 
 
My Best to You, 
 
Beth 
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